
 

Newsletter – Friday 15th March 

We definitely finished the week on a positive with children enjoying the Red Nose Day talent 

contest. We had some very worthy winners and some very talented children. It is amazing 

to see their talents away from the classroom and to see how confident they are becoming. 

This week has seen our year 6 children complete their final mock exams before the real 

tests in May. The children have worked hard and demonstrated a positive attitude which 

you should be proud of. We have now completed the assessments in all year groups and 

teachers will be able to share with you at parents evening examples of their work and how 

they are progressing this year. It will also be a time for you to ask any questions and find out 

what you can do to help them at home. If you have recently attended a SEND meeting you 

do not need to book an appointment. 

We have another busy week next week with the EYFS children taking part in their annual 

Easter Bonnet parade, year 3 and 4s will be visiting the church and parent’s evening will take 

place. 

Next week also sees Mr Thompsons last week and I know that we will all wish him well 

however sad it is to be losing him.  Many parents have said that they would like to send him 

a gift or contribute in some way. Mr Thompson is asking that any parents wishing to do this 

contribute to school for some new books that will be chosen by the children. This can be 

done from Monday through parent pay.  

 

Upcoming dates /reminders  
Monday 18th March- fundraising group meeting 
Tuesday 19th March- year 3 and 4 will be visiting church 
Wednesday 20th March-Easter Bonnet parade for EYFS 
Wednesday 20th March-parents evening 
Friday 22nd March- yr3/4 classes to cross country 
Friday 22nd March- school closes for Easter 
Monday- 8tht April- school reopens 
 

 

Notification of school meal price increase 

We would like to give you notice that as of Monday 8th April 2024 school meal charges will 

increase to £2.65, this is due to an increase in price from our provider.  We currently  

subsidise a school meal by 10p per paid meal and will continue to subsidise this until the 

end of the school year 19th July, unfortunately due to our very restricted budget we cannot 

continue to do this in September, therefore we regrettably have to increase the price to 

£2.75 in line with our charge from school catering. 

 



 

 

 

This week’s questions are below, and they will be discussed in class either Monday or 

Tuesday. If you can discuss these questions with your child, it would be appreciated. This 

helps children with their oracy skills. 

EYFS KS1 LKS2 UKS2 
What would be your 
perfect day? 

Would you rather 
travel to the past or 
the future? 

If you could relive 
one day, what day 
would it be and 
why? 

If you could travel 
back in time, when 
would you visit?  


